
 
 

Memo 
 
To: All Employees 
From: HR Department 
Date: 6/22/2020 
Re: Policy Update-Face Coverings/Masks 
 
In the last few weeks, we have experienced job site COVID-19 cases on the rise.  For that reason, SPC is 
now REQUIRING a face covering be worn while on the job site.  You have the option to use the company 
provided face covering or something of your own.  Whichever you choose, it must cover your nose and 
mouth.  Consider the face covering as part of your company required PPE until further notice.  SPC’s 
policy on PPE is as follows: 
 

 All job site PPE is required to be worn 
 Refusal to comply with PPE requirements can result in discipline up to and including termination 
 If you have a medical reason (physical or mental) for non-compliance, this must be documented 

and confirmed by a health care professional 
 This policy is in effect immediately and until further notice. 

 
Some additional CDC guidance on masks/face coverings is on the following pages. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  Contact information is listed below: 

Alison Jackson, PHR, SHRM-CP 
HR Manager 
1908 Baldree Rd  
Wilson, NC 27893 
o:  252-291-1561 ext. 1227 | d: 919-282-0131 | c: 252-299-0375  
alison.jackson@spcmechanical.com 
 
Scott Raymond 
1908 Baldree Rd (27893)   
P.O. Box 3006 
Wilson, NC  27895 
o: 252-291-1561 ext. 1209 I c: 252-290-2375 
scott.raymond@spcmechanical.com 
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